

## Quarterly Appeal 3rd Quarter / Fall 2019

Hello to all Al-Anon and Alateen members in Florida North. It's hard to believe that our current panel is half-way through. Life happens and When I Get Busy, I Get Better! Have you noticed that in your life?

As Treasurer for Panel 58, part of my job description includes going to get the mail which includes contributions from groups, districts and individuals in Florida North and reading the cards and notes that are included along with the checks and money orders. When I am personally thanked for my service to the Area, I want to give back even more. If that counselor had not known about Al-Anon to "suggest" I might want to try a meeting, and if I had not found the right door that Wednesday night, I might not have made it. They laughed when I asked how to "fix" my son and get him to stop drinking, but they also told me to keep coming back, among many other things. I kept coming back - can you tell?!

When we share of ourselves by supporting our District and Area Public Outreach projects by doing some footwork or making additional contributions, it can have a trickle-down effect that we may never be aware of.

If you ever have questions or concerns, please feel free to ask. My email is noted below and your District Rep should be able to help out with the phone number. I am available most of the time. Thank you for your continued support as we work through our recovery together.

Thanks again! It's an honor and a privilege to serve in this position.

Llew E.

Treasurer, Panel 58 <u>Treasurer58@afgarea9.org</u>

Checks should be made payable to: NFA AFG, Inc.

And mailed to the new address: 2263 West New Haven Ave., #112

West Melbourne, FL 32904